
I am a motorcyclist and I am asking you to please support SB574. With all of the distracted drivers lane sharing or the ability to 
legally filter to the front of a line of stopped autos at a traffic light can be a life saver. Remember what is a small fender bender for an 
auto can be very harmful to a motorcyclist. 

Thank you.
Joe Boro
4911 NE 25th Ave
Portland, OR 97211


